All Saints C.E. School Kirkby Overblow



Newsletter Friday 19th May 2017

"AT ALL SAINTS WE ALL FLOURISH AND ACHIEVE AS A CHILD OF GOD"

KIRKBY OVERBLOW SUMMER ARTS FESTIVAL (KOSAF)

Tickets for all KOSAF events are now available to buy from the school office. Please support as many events as you can, especially the Party in the Paddock on 24th June (organised by our very own PTA) – it promises to be a fantastic evening!

FIDGET SPINNERS AND LEGO CARDS

We really don't like to ban things in school however Fidget Spinners and Lego Cards have proved to be too much of a distraction for the children in lessons this week (plus a health and safety risk in the case of the spinners). Please do not let your children bring these into school. Thank you for your understanding and co-operation.

FAMILY SERVICE AT ALL SAINTS CHURCH THIS SUNDAY

Come along to the family service at All Saints Church on Sunday 21 May. Coffee from 4.30, service starts at 5pm.

PENTECOST EUCHARIST - WEDNESDAY 7TH JUNE

All parents are warmly invited to join us for our Pentecost Eucharist service at 2.30pm on Wednesday 7th June in All Saints Church.

GENERAL ELECTION – THURSDAY 8TH JUNE

Our School hall will be used as a polling station on Thursday 8th June. School will be open as normal & there will be no access for members of the public from the hall into school. At lunch time we will be treating the children to a whole school picnic outside if the weather is fine.

SPORTS DAY – WEDNESDAY 21ST JUNE

Advance notice that our whole school sports day will take place on the afternoon of Wednesday 21st June. Parents are very welcome to come and watch from 1.15pm.

SAINSBURY'S VOUCHERS

Thanks for donating all your Sainsburys Active Kids vouchers – so far we have collected over 10,000! Please bring any remaining vouchers into school by Friday 26th May.

HALF TERM

Just a reminder that school will close at the normal time next Friday 26th. We will re-open on Tuesday 6th June. This will be our last newsletter of the half term and may we wish all of our parents and children a wonderful half term break.